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School Board Meeting Highlights 
June 27, 2019 
Work-Study Meeting 
 

 
At the June 27, 2019 Work-Study Meeting of the White Bear Lake Area School Board, the following 
items were presented and discussed: 
 

1. Review of Facilities Plan. At its June 10 regular meeting, the School Board authorized 
district administration to develop parameters for a bond referendum to be discussed at the 
June 27 work-study meeting and acted upon at the July 15 regular School Board meeting. At 
the June 27 work-study meeting, an overview of the facilities plan was provided for the 
School Board. Included in the presentation was information related to the financing of the 
project and tax impact, proposed ballot language, the anticipated phasing of the project, 
and the Review and Comment Submittal which will be submitted to the Minnesota 
Department of Education following the July 15 meeting. The team that supported the 
facilities planning process attended the work-study session. Participants included Paul 
Aplikowski and Sal Bagley from Wold Architects and Engineers, John Huenink and Jason 
Peterson from Kraus-Anderson Construction, and Barbie Doyle and Shelby McQuay from 
Ehlers, Inc. 
 
See the presentation. 
 

Find Board packets and audio/video files of White Bear Lake Area School Board meetings here. 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1561739324/whitebeark12mnus/i6wsydzgjunxdcxnchjs/062719ReviewOfFacilitiesPlan.pdf
https://www.isd624.org/about/school-board

